From:
Yasmin Mayer

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion
and Oregon's transportation system?

Respectfully,

The people of portland do NOT want this freeway expansion. Oregonians are seriously struggling to
survive and this dire state is not being reflected by our government leaders. We need public
transportation that is frequent enough and with enough routes that gettibg somewhere that is a less
than ten minute drive becomes nearly an hour on two different buses. Additionally proposing to add
freeway lanes is showing us that the state is choosing to ignore its commitment to slow climate change
and is actively working for a more hazardous world for us all to live in. The LEAST that could be done is
an Environmental Impact Statement to show the peoplw that ODOT knows the harm they are about to
cause to the taxpayers and climate.
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